
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
TEACHER: Mrs. Sartor  WEEK OF: 10/21-10/25 

MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
  
CLASSWORK:  N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will work on 
their Egg Drop Project 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will take Exam 
III 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: No School 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will work on 
writing and naming 
formulas. They are 
allowed to use notes.  
 
HOMEWORK:  

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will work on 
their Egg Drop Project 
 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will take notes 
on Unit 4.2: Power and 
Energy. Once done, the 
students will complete 
4.2 Classwork.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will drop their 
egg drop project. 8th 
period.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will complete 
Unit 6 Lab 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will complete 
Aktiv Chem Assignments. 
Once done, they will 
name and write 
hydrocarbons and acids.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

CLASSWORK: The 
students will drop their 
egg drop project. Once 
done, the students will 
calculate the final 
velocity, acceleration, and 
displacement with the 
information provided by 
their egg drop project.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

 
HOMEWORK:  
 

CLASSWORK: The 
students will complete a 
virtual lab over Energy 
and Power. 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: Chemistry DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Physics Honors 
 
CLASSWORK:  The 
students will begin taking 
notes on the next unit, 
Forces.  
 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 

SUBJECT: Biology DC 
 
CLASSWORK: The 
students will take the 
Unit 7 Quiz. Once done, 
the students will 
complete the Unit 7 
Discussion post.  
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

SUBJECT: Physics DC 
 
CLASSWORK: N/A 
 
HOMEWORK: N/A 
 

 


